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Christopher Cooney

From: Christopher Cooney
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 1:51 PM
Subject: RE: 150108-EQ - FW: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 4242)

From: Cox, Will P. [mailto:Will.P.Cox@fpl.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:23 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 4242) 
 
Thank you.  We will resubmit momentarily. 
 
 
William P. Cox 
 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
 
(561) 304-5662 - phone 
(561) 281-9542 - mobile 
 
 
 
From: Marguerite McLean [mailto:mmclean@psc.state.fl.us] On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, April 01, 2015 4:11 PM 
To: Cox, Will P. 
Subject: Notification of Duplicate Filing - (Email ID = 4242) 
 

This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email. 

 
Per your phone conversation with the Clerk’s Office, Filing 4242 will be rejected.  It is also our understanding 
that the rejected filing will be resubmitted. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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